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The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

"ICANN

13 March 2014

Mr. Philippe Laurent

Marx Van Ranst Vermeersch & Partners
Tervurenlaan 270 Av. De Tervueren
Brussel 1150

Bruxelles

Re: Ville de Spa / “.SPA”
Dear Mr. Philippe Laurent:
Thank you for your letter dated 6 March 2014. We appreciate that you took the time to write

to us, and we will post your letter to the New gTLD correspondence page
(http://newgtlds.icann.org/en/program-status/correspondence).

This letter will be shared with the Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC) and the ICANN
Board’s New gTLD Program Committee (NGPC) as part of its continued discussion concerning
the GAC Advice on the applications for .SPA.

Thank you for your communication and your participation in ICANN’s multi-stakeholder
model.

Sincerely,
Akram Atallah
President, Global Domains Division
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